
 

 

16th September 2016 
 
Dear Year 6, 

House Captain Presentations 
 
Thank you for applying to be a House Captain- we’re very excited that we have received so many 

applications this year! The presentations will take place after lunch on Wednesday 21st September.  

 

We have split you into groups of 2-4 for your timeslot to minimise the amount of disruption caused 

when you leave class. The groups have been listed below- please come to the meeting room with the 

rest of your group at the time listed next to your name below. 

 

1.30pm Eleanor Patterson 6KR 

Noah Jackson 6KR 

Eshal Faisal 6KR 

1:40pm Helen Worsley 6KR 

Amara Steadman-Adamson 6KR 

Cleo Bentall 6KR 

1:50pm Grace Alston 6KR 

Aiza Gul 6KR 

Ella Greenway 6KR 

2:00pm May Karanja 6KR 

Albaraa Saigh 6KR 

2:10pm Adam Khan 6CK 

Yueh-Hsuan Lin (Yuen) 6CK 

Luqman Kawooya 6CK 

2:20pm Husaam Hashmi 6CK 

Ushayne Hamilton 6CK 

Elijah Kennedy-Green 6CK 

2:30pm Mustafa Hakimi 6CK 

Luna Reid 6CK 

Jessica Simpson 6CK 

2:40pm Hufsa Fatima Rehman 6CK 

Nancy Duggan 6CK 

Eliza Chester 6CK 

 



 

 

2:50pm Molly Gaughan 6CK 

Aicha Campbell 6CK 

Ismail Atif 6CK 

3:00pm Katie Hindle 6CK 

Teddy Willis 6CK 

3:10pm Sylvie Norreys 6NG 

Luqa Ismail Keyes 6NG 

Ayesha Arshad 6NG 

3:20pm Leon Crompton-Sojia 6NG 

Laurie Tichborne 6NG 

 

Your presentation should be 2-3 minutes long and can take any form you like- it could be a song, a poster, a 

poem- anything that shows us why you should be chosen to be the captain of your house. You will be 

presenting to Mrs Tevlin, Miss Clifton and Miss Linton from the school office. Mr Beisly is also going to try his 

best to see as many of your presentations as possible. 

 

Remember- these presentations should be fun and they are nothing to be scared of! We can’t wait to see 

them! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Linton, Miss Clifton and Mrs Tevlin 


